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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

      10A                       10B              10C                         10D              10E                             10F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Eleni 

 

 

Natalie 

 

 

Nali 

 

 

Liza 

 

 

Collin 

 

 

Nika 

Jasmine 

10D 

Shay 

10D 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 have had a challenging but successful half term. Many of the year group have begun to realise 
that they have to put the work in to get the results, which is fantastic. The level of work is becoming  
harder, which means the students should ensure they complete independent study along with submitting 
homework on time.   

By doing this, it means that teachers can give effective feedback in order for the students to make        
progress. If you could support your child in managing their home learning by logging into your parent/
carer Firefly account, it would be very much appreciated. 

This half term is 6 weeks, which is more than enough time for year 10 to continue to make positive       
progress which I look forward to seeing. 

Well done. 

Miss C Morgan 

Head of Year 10 
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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 have reached the end of a short half term.  There will be about 9 weeks left of teaching after half 
term before year 11 sit their formal examinations; there will be no time to waste.  

The college and sixth form applications process is well underway now, and many students have applied to 
a minimum of three of their choices. I must emphasise the need for year 11 to continue doing this. There 
are regular Firefly updates posted by Mrs Baterip, Careers Officer, as to when the deadlines of the          
applications are; students must monitor their Firefly tasks closely to check on this so that the deadlines 
are not missed.  

The priority for year 11 now is to attend all lessons, complete all of the work and homework to the best of 
their ability and ensure they have a robust revision schedule at home that they stick to. There is very little 
time left and students must make the best of the time that is available to them. There is a subject revision 
timetable also available on Firefly. These sessions happen either after school or during lunch. 

Ms C George 

Head of Year 11  
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Dates to Remember 

8 to 10 March   School Show (Tickets available at the school shop) 

28 March  Parent –Staff Book Club  

31 March  Last day of term 

17 April    First day of summer term 1 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: www.friern.barnet.sch.uk  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/ 

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

Gentle Reminder  

Just a reminder to parents/carers,  if you are driving your child to and from school please do not use Hem-

ington Avenue. We kindly ask parents/carers to drop off their child at the back gate on Crescent Road.  

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram                 

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for ab-

sence.  

You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance.  Routine appoint-

ments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Mr Robinson, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill 

in a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk https://

www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf 

http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students-2/well-being-for-students/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/Documents/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE.pdf

